
 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Nga Man Lui
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 11:25:52 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Nga Man Lui, c.lui@apaccsf.org

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:c.lui@apaccsf.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Anna Liao
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 11:26:38 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Anna Liao, anna.g.liao@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:anna.g.liao@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Minky Fang
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:11:10 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Minky Fang, m.fang@apaccsf.org

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:m.fang@apaccsf.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Kelvin Chan
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:19:13 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Kelvin Chan, k.chan2424@yahoo.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:k.chan2424@yahoo.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: anne zerbst
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:49:11 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: anne zerbst, azerbst@mindspring.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:azerbst@mindspring.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Robert Zerbst
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 12:49:19 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Robert Zerbst, rzerbst201@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:rzerbst201@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Ka Cheng
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 3:53:03 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Ka Cheng, chengkayi@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:chengkayi@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Amy Kong
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 4:35:24 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Amy Kong, amykong@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:amykong@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Ray Kwong
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 4:36:27 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Ray Kwong, raykwong7@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:raykwong7@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


From: hubstack3469@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Herbert Stackhouse
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: In Support of File #230985 - Supervisor Dorsey’s Police Staffing Charter Amendment
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 4:38:10 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Victor Young,

I am writing to you to express my support of Supervisor Dorsey’s San Francisco Police Full Staffing Act and to urge
you to vote in support of it.

As San Francisco continues to grapple with severe public safety challenges including rampant car break-ins,
shoplifting, and unprecedented open air drug markets, we as a City must do everything we can to increase public
safety, including addressing the ongoing officer shortage in the San Francisco Police Department.

Reduced police staffing inhibits SFPD’s ability to provide the level of community policing and foot patrols that are
needed to help deter crime and enforce our city’s laws. This charter amendment will make sure SFPD has the
resources needed to attract and hire potential officers, reduce the need for costly overtime, and more effectively
address crime.

I hope you will vote in support of this legislation and prioritize the safety of your constituents, as well as residents of
and visitors to San Francisco.

Sincerely,
Herbert Stackhouse
San Francisco, CA 94134
(415) 254-2944

mailto:hubstack3469@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:hubstack3469@hotmail.com
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Martha Ehmann Conte
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 6:36:15 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Martha Ehmann Conte, martha@ehmannconte.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:martha@ehmannconte.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Gregory Leung
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 6:54:37 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Gregory Leung, leungmangregory@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:leungmangregory@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Rebecca Saroyan
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 8:49:16 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Rebecca Saroyan, rebecca.saroyan@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:rebecca.saroyan@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Eleanor Bigelow
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 10:19:27 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Eleanor Bigelow, eleanor@websterpacific.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:eleanor@websterpacific.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


From: hazelmayorgalopez784@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Hazel Mayorga
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: In Support of File #230985 - Supervisor Dorsey’s Police Staffing Charter Amendment
Date: Thursday, October 26, 2023 10:21:42 PM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Dear Victor Young,

I am writing to you to express my support of Supervisor Dorsey’s San Francisco Police Full Staffing Act and to urge
you to vote in support of it.

As San Francisco continues to grapple with severe public safety challenges including rampant car break-ins,
shoplifting, and unprecedented open air drug markets, we as a City must do everything we can to increase public
safety, including addressing the ongoing officer shortage in the San Francisco Police Department.

Reduced police staffing inhibits SFPD’s ability to provide the level of community policing and foot patrols that are
needed to help deter crime and enforce our city’s laws. This charter amendment will make sure SFPD has the
resources needed to attract and hire potential officers, reduce the need for costly overtime, and more effectively
address crime.

I hope you will vote in support of this legislation and prioritize the safety of your constituents, as well as residents of
and visitors to San Francisco.

Sincerely,
Hazel Mayorga
San Francisco, CA 94109
(415) 676-0362

mailto:hazelmayorgalopez784@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:hazelmayorgalopez784@gmail.com
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Mary Erikson-Ishisaki
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 2:38:48 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Mary Erikson-Ishisaki, b1m2hec3@aol.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:b1m2hec3@aol.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Kelly Halper
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 6:52:25 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Kelly Halper, kellyhalp@me.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:kellyhalp@me.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Jen Rinehart
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 7:05:06 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Jen Rinehart, jdolinsf@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:jdolinsf@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
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 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: HILARY ARMSTRONG
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 8:08:19 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: HILARY ARMSTRONG, hilaryarmstrong747@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:hilaryarmstrong747@gmail.com
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 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Claire Alt
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 9:37:59 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Claire Alt, clairekalista@yahoo.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 
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 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Philip healy
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Friday, October 27, 2023 3:37:31 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Philip healy, lfchere@yahoo.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:lfchere@yahoo.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
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 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Peter Hall
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Saturday, October 28, 2023 3:28:30 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Peter Hall, grumpyhall@me.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:grumpyhall@me.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
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 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Elizabeth Townsend
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Saturday, October 28, 2023 4:43:30 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Elizabeth Townsend, inclinebeth@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:inclinebeth@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


From: ameliatehrani@gmail.com
To: Young, Victor (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Walton, Shamann (BOS)
Subject: Charter Amendment file #23098
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 6:54:46 AM

This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Hello,

I am a San Francisco resident that works in civic center. I used to teach in our public schools. We do not need more
bonuses for police, but we absolutely need funds for educating our children. It is absolutely absurd that we spend
over a billion dollars a year on criminalization when so many educators make tens of thousands of dollars below a
living wage, and thousands of students leave school hungry and homeless daily. If we want to change this city we
need to change our priorities back to supporting students and families.

I am asking you to please vote no on Dorsey’s charter amendment. Put community over criminalization.

- Amelia Tehrani

Best wishes,
Golzar Tehrani

mailto:ameliatehrani@gmail.com
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Denise Gelis
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 10:48:24 AM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Denise Gelis, dedegelis@hotmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:dedegelis@hotmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Nancy Gilbert
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 12:54:42 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Nancy Gilbert, nancygilbert333@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:nancygilbert333@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: David Chesnosky
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 4:41:49 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: David Chesnosky, dcrevp@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:dcrevp@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Maryanne Razzo
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 4:53:55 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Maryanne Razzo, mvrazzo@sonic.net

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:mvrazzo@sonic.net
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
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 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Justin Cherniak
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 5:00:13 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Justin Cherniak, justin.cherniak@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:justin.cherniak@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
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mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Barbara J Dwyer
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 5:26:59 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Barbara J Dwyer, montereydivingwoman@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

Please support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing
amendment for SFPD, and put it on the ballot in March
2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a safe
destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not have
a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s plan has
short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to quickly fill
the current gaps in personnel while making retention and
recruitment possible and probable.  

Public safety is vital to protecting industry and quality of
life. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:montereydivingwoman@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Dara Zandanel
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 5:28:09 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Dara Zandanel, dzlaw415@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I FO NOT support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing
amendment for SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on
the ballot in March 2024. San Francisco has too many
poorly trained police officers who think that they are
immune from consequences. We cannot regain the city’s
reputation as a safe destination to live, work, visit, and
shop while they continue to poorly perform their duties
since they do not have any consequences to poor
performance. When and if they will agree that they exist
to serve the people of San Francisco without qualified
immunity or criminal indemnification, then we can move
forward and reform the current institution. 

San Franciscans prioritize public safety because we
understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

More funding leads to more military grade hardware,
which we do not need. And more staffing will happen with
better educated, and trained officers who seek to serve
the residents of San Francisco.

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:dzlaw415@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org




 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Karen Eggert
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 6:24:50 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Karen Eggert, keggertsf@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:keggertsf@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
mailto:ahsha.safai@sfgov.org
mailto:victor.young@sfgov.org


 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

From: Bill Jackson
To: Walton, Shamann (BOS); DorseyStaff (BOS); Safai, Ahsha (BOS); Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment, and You Should Too.
Date: Sunday, October 29, 2023 7:39:11 PM

 

 

 
Message to the Rules Committee and the Board of Supervisors  

 

  

 From your constituent: Bill Jackson, bjacksonsf@gmail.com

 Message: I Support Supervisor Dorsey’s Full Staffing Amendment,
and You Should Too.

 Dear Supervisors,

I support Supervisor Dorsey’s full staffing amendment for
SFPD and hope you will vote to put it on the ballot in
March 2024. We cannot regain the city’s reputation as a
safe destination to live, work, visit, and shop if we do not
have a fully staffed police force.  Supervisor Dorsey’s
plan has short-, medium-, and long-range solutions to
quickly fill the current gaps in personnel while making
retention and recruitment possible and probable.  

San Franciscans have prioritized public safety because
we understand how vital it is to the success and
achievement of every other industry and quality of life
metric. Having our officers live in the neighborhoods they
serve strengthens each community and the entire city. It
is time to show our SFPD we value each and every
officer, and it is long overdue that we take steps to help
our officers live in the city they patrol each day.  Please
listen to your constituents who have repeatedly
requested more funding for the police and more staffing
of SFPD. 

  

 

 
   
   
 

 

mailto:bjacksonsf@gmail.com
mailto:shamann.walton@sfgov.org
mailto:DorseyStaff@sfgov.org
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